
 

Sponsorship Opportunities 
 

Sponsoring CBAI’s Call on Washington is an outstanding opportunity to meet community bankers from across 
the state of Illinois and differentiate yourself from other service providers by your close association with all of 
us at this important advocacy event.   

A $5,000 Gold Corporate Sponsor (the highest level) entitles three of your executives to attend our 38th 
Annual Call on Washington as CBAI registered members. CBAI will pay the $375 registration fee for each 
executive, who are invited to participate in all CBAI and ICBA scheduled events, which include the Welcome 
Reception, group breakfast meetings, group luncheon, congressional and regulator meetings, and the final 
evening's reception and dinner. Your executives will also dine with our members at CBAI's Appreciation Dinner 
on April 29th at Joe’s Seafood, Prime Steak and Stone Crab. In addition, you will be recognized as a Gold 
Corporate Sponsor in the Call on Washington Playbook, during our Board meetings, and in post-event articles 
published in CBAI’s Banknotes and E-Newsletter.  

A $3,000 Silver Corporate Sponsor entitles two of your executives to attend the 38th Annual Call on 
Washington, and CBAI will pay the $375 registration fee for each executive.   

A $1,500 Bronze Corporate Sponsor entitles one of your executives to attend the 38th Annual Call on 
Washington, and CBAI will pay the $375 registration fee for the executive.   

Executives representing Silver and Bronze Corporate Sponsors will be entitled to participate in all CBAI and 
ICBA scheduled events which include the Welcome Reception, group breakfast meetings, group luncheon, 
congressional meetings, and the final evening's reception and dinner. Your executives will also dine with our 
members at CBAI's Appreciation Dinner on April 29th at Joe’s Seafood, Prime Steak and Stone Crab. In 
addition, you will be recognized as corporate sponsors in the Call on Washington Playbook, during our Board 
meetings, and in post-event articles published in CBAI’s Banknotes and E-Newsletter.   

Please contact David Schroeder at 847-909-8341 or davids@cbai.com with any questions.   

We look forward to your support and participation in this important event.   
  

 


